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Hi all, this is my August board report. So, for the Transportation, we have 
completed our bus inspections and are now giving all district vehicles service 
jobs and windshield replacement for the 2024- 2025 school year. All fire 
extinguishers and first-aid kits were recharged and refilled.

So, for the office getting all billing completed, trip personnel are now getting 
sports trips and assigning drivers to them.

As for the disciplinary personnel, updating all new and old bus student roasters, 
for the new school year. 

Thank you for reading God bless you all!

Looking forward to a wonderful school year!!

    


